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BOARD OF FINANCE 
PUBLIC HEARING – MAYOR’S PROPOSED BUDGET 2013-2014 and 
BOARD OF EDUCATION PROPOSED BUDGET 2013-2014 
FEBRUARY 6, 2013 
 
The Board of Finance held a Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 6, 2013 regarding the Mayor’s Proposed 
Budget Fiscal Year 2013-2014 and Board of Education Proposed Budget Fiscal Year 2013-2014.  The meeting 
was held in the aldermanic chambers of City Hall.  Chairman Lema called the meeting to order at 7:07 p.m. 
 
Board  Members Present      Also Present    

       
Brian Lema, Chairman       Mayor Benjamin G. Blake 
Joseph Fitzpatrick       Peter Erodici, Finance Director 
Scott Marlow     
Mikel Montano  
Joseph Castignoli 
     
Chairman Lema welcomed everyone stating the board was here tonight to hear public comment on the Mayor’s 
Proposed Budget and the Board of Education Budget for Fiscal year 2013-2014. 
 
Speakers regarding the Mayor’s Proposed 2013-2014 Budget: 
 
J. Prisco – 11 Riverdale Road – stated he is against the Mayor’s budget and thanked the Board. 
 
Chairman Lema asked if there was anyone else wishing to speak on behalf of the Mayor’s budget.  Hearing 
none he stated they would continue the hearing until tomorrow, February 7, 2013 when they will begin hearing 
from the department heads.  
 
Speakers regarding the Board of Education Proposed 2013-2014 Budget: 
 
Chairman Lema asked if there were any speakers who wished to speak regarding the education budget. 
 
J. Prisco – 11 Riverdale Road – stated he is against the Board of Education Budget and thanked the Board. 
 
Chairman Lema invited the public to speak on either budget at this time.  He reiterated the Board would begin 
budget deliberation tomorrow evening in Parson Government Center Building, Conference Room B, beginning 
at 6:30 p.m.  
    
Being no further speakers, Chairman Lema stated the Board would stand in recess until tomorrow, Thursday, 
February 7, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
        
 

Kathleen K. Huber 
       Recording Secretar 


